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Outcome

By 2023 it is known in the local area that Mordialloc Neighbourhood House provides an inclusive community hub that promotes well-being and community connections,
with access to programs and services driven by the demand and responsive to the needs of the local area.

Priorities

As with previous versions of this plan we have identified filled in the detail of where we want to focus over the next 12 months, with the detail further into the distance
to be completed as part of future revisions. A number of actions that we have taken to protect members and visitors from pandemic impacts are part of the way that we
now operate the House. We committed to look after the best interests of all visitors to the House, for the programs that we are running and the programs that our
venue hirer’s are running. We achieved this during the height of the pandemic, but it isn’t something that can be finished; it will continue as part of the House
commitment to keeping everyone safe when they are with us.

Actions within our 2020 Strategy included planning for how we can return to normal, whenever that may be and whatever that may look like, after the pandemic. As we
have moved through the pandemic it has become apparent that the end may be some time off. Looking beyond the pandemic is the major focus of this 2022 Strategy.
The intention is to embed all the things we need to around Covid safety and our new normal, whilst looking forward to what we can achieve next.

Our current three priorities are:
Priority One Planning to thrive in the midst of disruption
Priority Two So that we can keep delivering to our community

Priority Three Whilst Keeping Our House in order




